BROTHER KNIGHTS AND FRIENDS:





Another fraternal year has come and gone, and our council has once again done a remarkable job of completing the year’s programs, helping many different people in different ways.  


April was a fairly busy month, with the semester starting to wrap up, yet we had a full compliment of programs to keep us going.  We had a good turnout for the Apostolate Day in Monroe, which was also the first one with good weather in Monroe for quite some time.  On top of that, we’ve had members helping with the TV mass, a sell-out brat feed on the mall, the annual Tootsie Roll drive, and a number of other programs throughout the month.


With all this going on as the last rounds of mid-terms are being handed out in class, I’m confident we can make the following year as successful as the last.  It looks like we won’t have as many Camp Randall events this year.  While it is nice to have less days to have to work at the stadium, it makes it even more important that we have a good showing at all of our fundraising days this next year to keep our programs going strong.


Please keep us informed of where you are this summer!  For those of you new to our council, our programs don’t stop during the summer months.  We’ve got a number of programs in the works for the upcoming months, and we need everyone’s continued involvement to make them happen.  Also, keep us informed of any address changes for the fall semester.  A sheet for new addresses will be circulated at the May membership meeting.


Programming for the following fraternal year is still being finalized; a full list of scheduled programs and events for the 1998-99 fraternal year will be sent out once the list has been printed.  If you have any ideas/suggestions/comments, please let me know.


My regrets for not having a Knight of the Month this month; we should be back on schedule again next month once all the new officers have been installed and all the new directorships have been made.





Fraternally, 











